
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING  

           

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the 

Calabasas City Council, scheduled for Wednesday, July 11, 2012 

and Wednesday, July 25, 2012 at 7:00 p.m., in the City Council 

Chambers of City Hall, 100 Civic Center Way, Calabasas, California, 

has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, 

August 8, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers of City 

Hall, 100 Civic Center Way, Calabasas, California. 

 
_________________________________ 

Robin Parker, Administrative Services Director 
Interim City Clerk 

Dated: July 5, 2012 


